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SB2155 will enhance the opportunities for non-landowners to obtain a much coveted license via the Pronghorn lottery. 
When implemented this legislation will provide value to citizens hoping to be able to hunt pronghorns in the fall.

Therefore, I respectfully request that committee members vote YES on SB2155.  Thank you.
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